
Working in partnership with parents/carers 

Valuing Compassion, Community, Endurance, Friendship, Hope, Respect, 

Thankfulness, Wisdom 

 It is the policy of the Nursery to ensure that parents/carers have the opportunity to actively 

participate at all levels, as partners of the organisation and in the planning of services for their 

children.  

We aim for parents/carers to feel comfortable, respected and valued.  

The Nursery aims to achieve this by:  

• ensuring all parents/carers are made welcome to visit the Nursery at any time and record 

their views/ideas in a Nursery comments book 

• ensuring all parents/carers have access to “Class DoJo”, an electronic record where 

photographs and comments about a child’s significant achievements are celebrated with 

families 

• ensuring that parents/carers have the opportunity to review their child’s progress as often 

as requested and on at least one occasion a formal meeting will be arranged between home 

and the Nursery 

• ensuring that parents/carers are involved with the reviewing of policies, procedures and 

guidelines of the Nursery  

• ensuring that parents/carers can meet with staff to discuss relevant issues and concerns  

• ensuring that the Nursery values parent’s/carer’s comments regarding the strengths and 

areas requiring development in the Nursery 

 Upon request, the Nursery can provide families with a family liaison book. The purpose of this book 

is to enable parents/carers to exchange information with the Nursery staff.  

The Nursery welcomes parental support with activities. If you have a skill you would like to share 

with the children, or you would like to be included in an activity, please see a member of staff. 


